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To: CRHA Program Participants, Staff, Board of Commissioner and Stakeholders 
From:  CRHA Resident Services Department 
Date: August 8th, 2023 
Subject: Second	Draft	of	Updated	Family	Self	Sufficiency	(FSS)	Action	Plan	to	Increase	Participant	
Capacity 
	
We	are	pleased	to	announce	the	release	of	the	second	draft	of	the	updated	Family	Self	Sufficiency	(FSS)	
Action	Plan,	which	will	allow	for	an	increased	number	of	participants	in	the	FSS	program.	As	part	of	our	
ongoing	commitment	to	enhancing	the	well-being	of	HUD-assisted	families,	the	Charlottesville	
Redevelopment	&	Housing	Authority	(CRHA)	has	diligently	worked	on	this	revised	plan	in	accordance	
with	the	requirements	set	forth	by	the	Housing	and	Urban	Development	(HUD).	
	
The	FSS	program	is	designed	to	empower	HUD-assisted	families	by	enabling	them	to	boost	their	earned	
income	and	reduce	their	reliance	on	welfare	assistance	and	rental	subsidies.	This	second	draft	of	the	
CRHA	FSS	Action	Plan	reflects	our	dedication	to	helping	families	achieve	financial	independence	and	self-
sufficiency.	
	
The	revised	FSS	Action	Plan	will	be	available	for	public	review	for	a	duration	of	45	days,	commencing	on	
August	8,	2023.	The	plan	will	subsequently	be	presented	to	the	CRHA	Board	of	Commissioners	for	their	
assessment	at	the	scheduled	meeting	on	September	9th	2023.	
	
Hardcopies	of	the	draft	plan	will	be	accessible	for	review	at	the	following	locations:	
-	CRHA	Rental	Offices:	1000	S	1st	Street	(Lower	Level)	
-	CRHA	HCV	Office:	110	5th	Street	NE	
-	CRHA	Resident	Services	Offices:	801	Hardy	Drive	
	
An	electronic	version	of	the	draft	plan	can	also	be	accessed	online	at	https://www.cvillerha.com/key-
documents/.	
	
We	encourage	you	to	engage	in	this	important	process	and	provide	your	feedback,	questions,	and	
concerns.	If	you	require	a	hard	copy	or	have	any	inquiries,	please	reach	out	to	our	FSS	Coordinator,	Zoe	
Parakuo,	at	parakuoz@cvillerha.com	or	by	phone	at	434-906-1887.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Residents FIRST! 
Residents FIRST! is grounded in the belief that those we serve have the knowledge, experience and power to drive the systemic change needed to 
sustain healthy communities and build bright futures. 


